
Pennsylvania Prospectors July 2021 Meeting Minutes  

 

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on July 17, 2021, at the 

Light Street United Methodist Church.  We began with the pledge to the flag.  There 

were 11 in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, and all were present.     

The minutes were read by Sharon.  They were approved by Claude and seconded by 

Ryan. The treasurer’s report was read.  The bills for July were $50 for the rent for the 

church and $265.00 for insurance. A motion was made to approve the treasurer’s report 

and to pay the bills was by Gary and Claude. 

There were no reports on committees. 

Under unfinished business, Bill mentioned that the Grace and Glory Outreach program 

will not be an option for our club for an outing. 

Under new business, nominations were open.  There were no more nominations for 

officers, so the current officers will remain for another term. 

Our next meeting will be held on August 21 at the church again. 

The drawings were held, and the meeting was adjourned.  The blessing was given by 

Chaplain Claude and a potluck was enjoyed by all.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

Sharon Beagle 

 


